
 

BHS Band Concert 
Please join the Bearden High School Band on 

Tuesday, December 17th at 7 pm for their end of 

the semester Winter Holiday Concert.  This will be 

a joint concert between West Valley Middle School 

to create a 300+ member ensemble.  We hope to 

see you there!  

 

BHS Honor Society 

National Honor Society will meet this Friday, 

December 6th in room 405 at 8 a.m. 

 

Interested in BHS Track and Field? 
There will be a track and field informational 

meeting on December 12 at 6pm in the BHS 

Library. 

 

Interested in BHS 2020-2021 

Football? 

Anyone interested in playing football next year 

needs to attend the football meeting after school 

on Tuesday December 10​th ​in the auditorium.  Plan 

for a 30-minute meeting. 

 

Bearden Cybersecurity Program 
Wins Grant! 
  
Bearden’s cybersecurity program will be 
receiving a $1,300 grant from the Simply Smart 
Foundation for Education, sponsored by the 
TVA Employees Credit Union 
(​https://www.tvacreditunion.com/simply-smart-f
oundation-for-education/about-us.html​).  This 
funding will be used to purchase three laptops 
to use for exploring cybersecurity, computer  

 
 
networking, and competing in regional and 
nation-wide cyber competitions!  Big thanks to 
CyberDawg Monty Kammona for his hard work 
in researching and putting together the grant 
proposal. 
 

Attention Seniors! 
 
Seniors--​Thursday, 12/5/19 ​during all lunches 

Balfour will be here to take graduation orders. 

Balfour order late fees begin on Friday. 

 

All seniors (​particularly December graduates​) 
should check-in at the counseling table at lunch for 

the correct spelling of their name for their high 

school diploma. 

 

A final meeting with the December graduates will 

be held on ​Friday, December 13th ​at 10:15am.  A 

review of graduation program specifics will be 

covered.  December graduates should bring their 

devices. 

 

BHS Athletes for November 
 
Congratulations to the Bearden High School 
Athletes of the Month for November: 
 
Aqua Dogs BRECK RICHARDS, RYAN BARCLAY, 
and COLBY MAUPIN.  In the first 4 meets of the 
2019-20 Swim Season, this talented trio of Aqua 
Dogs have won a combined 30 events! 
(Individual + Relays). 
 
 
 
 

https://www.tvacreditunion.com/simply-smart-foundation-for-education/about-us.html
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BHS Dance Headed to the TSSAA 
State Championship 
Good luck to the 19 member Bearden High School 
Dance Team as they travel to Murfreesboro this 
weekend to compete in the TSSAA State Dance 
Competition. 
Bearden Dance holds the current TSSAA title in 
Large Varsity Jazz. Bearden is recognized locally, 
regionally and nationally as one of the top ranked 
dance programs in the country. 
  
The team is led by Head Coach Hannah Keathley, 
Assistant Coach Kathryn Brasfield and school 
sponsor, Rebecca Nutter. 
 

 
 

BHS Sports 
The new BHS Athletes of the Week are the 
Bearden Ice Dawgs.  Last Wednesday Night, the 
Ice Dawgs picked up 2 more victories at the Civic 
Coliseum and are 4-0 to start the season. 
  
Over the Thanksgiving Weekend, the Bearden 
Lady Bulldogs Basketball Team won both of their 
games in the Heritage Thanksgiving Classic, 
defeating Science Hill and CAK.  The Bearden 
Boys played in the John Greer State Farm Classic 
in Lebanon.  The Dogs got a victory over 
Murfreesboro Riverdale and lost to the host 
Lebanon Blue Devils.   This weekend, both the 
Bearden Boys and Girls Varsity teams will travel to 
Johnson City for Round Ball in the Hall at Science  
 
 

Hill.   They will face Elizabethton on Friday and 
Mountain Heritage (N.C.) on 
Saturday. 
  
The Bearden Wrestlers will take part in the Catholic 
Invitational on Friday and Saturday. 
  
Bearden’s Freshmen Boys Basketball team plays at 
West tonight (6:30) 
 
The Bearden Ice Dawgs extended their winning 
streak to 6 on Monday Night at the Civic Coliseum, 
beating the 
Metro Knights 8-1 and Farragut 2-0 
 
Order your 2019-2020 Yearbook! 
Reserve your BHS YEARBOOK now! 

visit Balfour.com and follow the prompts. 

 

Please send any questions you might have to Mae 

Hnilica at 

mae.hnilica@knoxschools.org 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


